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Mr. Mike Kaiser       OCD-SW-10-0165 
Taft Recycling, Inc. 
2893 Executive Park Drive, Suite 305 
Weston, FL 33331 
 
 Orange County – SW    WACS # 87104 
 Taft Recycling, Inc. – TS/MRF – WPF 
 Waste Tire Processing Facility 
 Third Request for Additional Information 
 Modification of Permit No. SO48-0173968-007 
 Permit Application No. WT48-0173968-008 
 
Dear Mr. Kaiser: 
 
The additional information dated March 17, 2010 and received on March 18, 2010 was reviewed.  The 
following item remains incomplete.  Evaluation of your application will continue to be delayed until all the 
requested information has been received. 
 
The detailed closure cost estimate for $111,828.30 submitted by David L. Leggett, P.E., signed, sealed, 
and dated January 18, 2010 for the Taft Recycling, Inc. – TS/MRF is approved by the Department.  The 
signed and sealed original cost estimate is in the Central District File.  A copy is available in Oculus in 
Solid Waste/Fiscal/Cost Estimate Related. 
 
Financial responsibility arrangements for the facility for the approved amounts are to be made with the 
Financial Coordinator, Solid Waste Section, MS-4565, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 
32399-2400, and a copy of the approval letter submitted to:  Department of Environmental Protection, 
Central District, Solid Waste Section, 3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232, Orlando, Florida 32803-3767. 
 
Pursuant to Section 120.60(2), Florida Statutes, the Department may deny an application, if the applicant, 
after receiving timely notice, fails to correct errors and omissions, or supply additional information within a 
reasonable period of time.  Accordingly, please provide the additional information within 30 days of the 
date you receive this letter.  Submit three copies of the requested information to the Department and 
reference the above permit application number in your correspondence. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at 407-893-3328. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      _____________________________ 
      F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E. 
      Waste Program Administrator 
 
      Date:  April 6, 2010 
 
FTL/gc/ew 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Frank Hornbrook – FDEP – Tallahassee, MS-4565  Frank.Hornbrook@dep.state.fl.us 
       James E. Golden, P.G. – HSA Golden, Inc. jgolden@hsagolden.com 
       David L. Leggett, P.E. - HSA Golden, Inc.  dleggett@hsagolden.com 
 


